
 
 
 
 COLORADO OPERATIONS 

Henderson Mine and Mill 
19302 County Road 3 

Parshall, CO 80435 
Phone (303) 569-3221 

Fax (303) 569-2830 

 
March 1, 2018 
 
 
Sent Via Email and UPS#:  1Z RY2 6T8 03 0001 3212 
 
Mr. Peter Hays 
Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman St., Rm. 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 
RE:  Climax Molybdenum Company, Henderson Mill, Permit No. M-1977-342, Technical Revision 

29, Extension Request for 3 Dam Buttress Review Period 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hays: 
 
As recommended in your ‘3-Dam Buttress TR Adequacy Letter’ correspondence, dated February 28, 
2018, we are formally requesting a 46-day extension to the review period for Technical Revision 29. This 
would extend the original date for the DRMS to provide response, from Thursday March 1, 2018 to 
Monday April 16, 2018. Climax Molybdenum Company anticipates that we will need approximately 30 
days to respond to the Adequacy Letter, which would allow two weeks for the Division to review the 
response, as indicated by correspondence with the DRMS on February 28, 2018. 
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information to complete your review of this request. 
 
 
Regards, 

 
Amber Parmet 
Senior Environmental Engineer 
Henderson Operations 
Climax Molybdenum Company 
 
 
cc: M. Hamarat, Climax 
 T. Haynes, Climax 


